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Dear Parents and Carers: 

Welcome back!  

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer during these interesting and eventful times. 
Both Frithville and New York Primary Schools opened for Reception and Year 3 Pupils 
yesterday and we are really looking forward to welcoming all students into school on 
Monday. 

We have undertaken significant planning and preparation to ensure that school will 
operate as safely and smoothly as possible. As you can imagine there is a lot of information 
to share with parents and pupils, which is contained within our Welcome Back to School 
Plan that I emailed to parents last week. We hope that the plan answers many of the 
questions that parents and pupils may have. Please email or ring either school with any 
further questions relating to our arrangements. 

Our aim is to keep all Staff, Children and Parents/Carers safe at all times when accessing 
School. 

Please be aware that we must All abide by government guidelines, these could change 
at any time and we will endeavour to keep you informed, via text and email. 

Just a few more key points: 

• I will be office based at Frithville Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 

• I will be office based at New York Tuesday and Thursday. 

• Separate school newsletters will start Friday 11th September. 

• We will have presentation assemblies at the usual time each Friday, starting next week. 
- These will take place via Zoom from my office and each classroom. 
- As soon as we have received all the child update forms, we will be able to organise 

parental invites as well. 

• Pupil update forms will be sent out to all families on Monday 7th September. 

• Please pay particular attention to allergies – hand sanitiser etc.  

• Online safety – Please be vigilant! 

This week we 
have been… 

Busy! 

Leon and Harriet received their Taekwondo 
belts and certificates this week. 

 

Exploring the outdoor area at Frithville… 
Emotions mobile, sharing 
how we feel at Frithville…  

  
 

 

Exploring and finding  
out at New York… 

Reading, talking and finding out at New York… 
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COVID-19 
Both Frithville and New York Primary Schools believe that the safety and wellbeing of its 
Children, Staff and Parents are paramount. In line with government guidelines, we look 
forward to welcoming everyone back in September.   

Our aim is to keep all Staff, Children and Parents/Carers safe at all times when accessing 
School. 

You must NOT attempt to enter the school premises if; 

 

You have a temperature 

 

You have a persistent cough or other symptom/s 
associated with COVID-19 

 

You have been in contact with a family member/anyone 
who has been unwell in the last 7days and/or is showing 
symptoms of COVID-19. 

Please follow social distancing guidance at all times. 
 

Visitors:  

Please note that extra precautions will be taken for all visitors/contractors on site. 
 


